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>>> Kristel Rock <Kristel.Rock@biw.kuleuven.be> 7.4.2015 15:48 >>>

Dear Erasmus+ partners,

Dear Colleagues,

Herewith, we would like to inform you that the exchange application period for the winter term or the full academic year 2015-2016 has started.  

After nomination, students can send in their application until April 30th 2015. More information about the application procedure, courses, housing, etc. can be found on http://www.biw.kuleuven.be/english/FutureStudents/exchange.aspx.

Please note the following application deadlines:

April 30th for the winter semester or the academic year 2015/2016

October 1st for the second semester of the academic year 2015/2016

We hope to welcome as many or more of your qualitative students as we did in the previous semesters!

We offer 6 programmes in English, and exchange students are allowed to follow courses from all these programmes, as well as an additional course at any other faculty at KU Leuven. 

· MSc in Agro and eCosystems Engineering 
· MSc in Bioinformatics 

· MSc in Human Health Engineering 
· MSc in Food Technology 

· MSc in Molecular Biology 
· MSc in Water Resources Engineering
As of this year we offer two brand new MSc programmes:  Agro and eCosystems Engineering and Human Health Engineering, which might be very interesting for your students as well. 

We are looking forward to welcoming your students here in Leuven, and maybe to meeting you in Rumania!

Should you have any further questions or doubts, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Matt - Kristel
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>>> Kristel Rock <Kristel.Rock@biw.kuleuven.be> 18.3.2014 9:40 >>>

Dear partner
We will be very happy to welcome your students at the Faculty of Bioscience Engineering, KU Leuven in the academic year 2014/2015 and we hope to continue our fruitful cooperation.
It might be that the new Erasmus+ Bilateral Agreement has not been signed yet, as this procedure takes some more time as expected. If so, we can sign the agreement at the time of your students’ nomination. 
Herewith, we would like to inform you that the exchange application period for the winter term 2014-2015 has started.  
After nomination, students can send in their application until April 12th 2014. You can find more information about the application procedure, courses, housing, etc. on http://www.biw.kuleuven.be/english/FutureStudents/exchange.aspx.

We are well aware of the fact that the deadline for applying is very early, so we surely will understand if you need more time to select your students and send in the applications on a later date. Please let us know if you are planning to send students, so we can informally postpone the deadline.
In case you need any further information you can always contact us.
We hope to welcome as many or more of your qualitative students as we did in the previous semesters!
Kind regards,
Matt - Kristel
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>>> Kristel Rock <Kristel.Rock@biw.kuleuven.be> 2.4.2012 10:08 >>>

Dear Erasmus Coordinators,

Dear Colleagues,

Herewith we would like to remind you that April 14th, 2012 is the official deadline for sending in application forms for (Erasmus) exchange students who will stay at KU Leuven during the first semester of the academic year 2012/2013.

You can find more information about the application procedure, courses, housing, etc. on http://www.biw.kuleuven.be/english/FutureStudents/erasmus.aspx  

We are well aware of the fact that this deadline is very early, so we surely will understand if you need more time to select your students and send in the applications on a later date. Please let us know if you are planning to send students, so we can informally postpone the deadline.

In case you need any further information you can always contact us.

We hope to welcome as many or more of your qualitative students as we did in the previous semesters!
 

Kind regards,

Kristel and Matt

Kristel Rock

Erasmus Administration 

Matt Tips

Head External Relations

Faculty of Bioscience Engineering

University of Leuven

Kasteelpark Arenberg 20 box 2300

3001 Heverlee

016/32.10.10

kristel.rock@biw.kuleuven.be
www.biw.kuleuven.be/english/
>>> Kristel Rock <Kristel.Rock@biw.kuleuven.be> 11.9.2012 12:37 >>>

Dear Erasmus Coordinators,

Dear Colleagues,

Herewith we would like to remind you that October 1st, 2012 is the official deadline for sending in application forms for (Erasmus) exchange students who will stay at KU Leuven during the second semester of the academic year 2012/2013.

You can find more information about the application procedure, courses, housing, etc. on http://www.biw.kuleuven.be/english/FutureStudents/erasmus.aspx  

In case you need any further information you can always contact us.

We hope to welcome as many or more of your qualitative students as we did in the previous semesters!
 

Kind regards,
Kristel
----

Kristel Rock

Erasmus Administration 

Faculty of Bioscience Engineering

University of Leuven

Kasteelpark Arenberg 20 box 2300

3001 Heverlee

016/32.10.10

kristel.rock@biw.kuleuven.be
www.biw.kuleuven.be/english/
>>> Kristel Rock <Kristel.Rock@biw.kuleuven.be> 14.3.2011 9:58 >>>
Dear partner, 

We would like to inform you that the exchange application period for the winter term 2011/2012 at K.U.Leuven has started, students are welcome to apply until May 15th. 

The winter term starts on September 27th, 2011 and ends on February 4th, 2012. More detailed information concerning the application procedure, courses, housing etc. can be found on http://www.biw.kuleuven.be/english/FutureStudents/erasmus.aspx  

1. Application
The students need to fill in the online application, upload the Learning Agreement ànd their Transcript of Records.

2. Admission
Accepted students will receive an electronic admission letter.

In the attached brochure you can find a brief summary about Erasmus exchange at K.U.Leuven, please feel free to forward it to your students.

Should you have any further question, please don't hesitate to contact us!

We will be very happy to welcome your students in Leuven!

Kind regards,
Kristel

_____________

Mrs. Kristel Rock                    
Erasmus Administration               
Faculty of Bioscience Engineering
K.U.Leuven
Kasteelpark Arenberg 20 - Bus 2300
B-3001 Heverlee
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